From: John Slusarczyk
To: Aaron Berg; Adam Gardner; Ben Nelson; Bill Petracek; Bruce Westby; Chandra Peterson; Chris Jensen; City of
Bethel; GIS Rangers; Dave Berkowitz; David Krugler; Girish Uprety; John Maki; Jamie Schurbon; Jim Kosluchar;

Cc: Daniel Buchholtz (dbuchholtz@slpmn.org)
Subject: **Lidar/Nearmap/Cyclomedia**
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 11:41:38 AM

Caution: This email originated outside our organization; please use caution.

Good morning!

Just a quick reminder that | have lidar data available to copy. | haven’t heard any new info on the 1’
contours from the state, but we have point cloud, DEM and break line data available. If you would
like the data, please drop off a hard drive with at least 261 GB of free disk space.

Nearmap has flown our fall ortho imagery, which is currently available on Map Browser (Nearmap’s
viewer app). For those agencies not currently using Nearmap who would like to, please let me know
and | can get you set up. | will make the fall ortho imagery available in MrSID format once | receive it
and have time to post process it.

Anoka County Property Records & Taxation has purchased a new product called Cyclomedia.
Cyclomedia specializes in high resolution street level imagery. Think Google Street View on steroids.
Similar to Nearmap, you can do on screen measurements and other functions within the software.
Cyclomedia also captures lidar data, along with the street level imagery, to allow users to measure
elevation change within the application. As part of our contract with Cyclomedia, we are allowed to
share it with public agencies within the county. If you are interested in Cyclomedia for your agency,
please let me know. | will need a designated “admin” from each agency to create/delete user
accounts. | am in the process of scheduling virtual end user training sessions for staff as well.

Finally, if there is someone else who should be receiving these “imagery” related emails, please let
me know. | would like fine tune this email group to include those who will promote the use of these
products to their staff.

Thanks!

John
Anoka County GIS

NOTICE: Unless restricted by law, email correspondence to and from Anoka County
government offices may be public data subject to the Minnesota Data Practices Act and/or
may be disclosed to third parties.


mailto:John.Slusarczyk@anokacountymn.gov
mailto:aaron.berg@ci.east-bethel.mn.us
mailto:agardner@blainemn.gov
mailto:BNelson@ci.anoka.mn.us
mailto:bplexington@comcast.net
mailto:bwestby@ci.ramsey.mn.us
mailto:CPeterson@ci.circle-pines.mn.us
mailto:cjensen@coonrapidsmn.gov
mailto:info@bethelmn.govoffice2.com
mailto:info@bethelmn.govoffice2.com
mailto:GRangers@cooncreekwd.org
mailto:DBerkowitz@ci.andover.mn.us
mailto:dkrugler@rfcengineering.com
mailto:g.uprety@andovermn.gov
mailto:JMaki@stfrancismn.org
mailto:jamie.schurbon@anokaswcd.org
mailto:Jim.Kosluchar@FridleyMN.gov
mailto:jjanke@cooncreekwd.org
mailto:Kate.Thunstrom@stfrancismn.org
mailto:kevin.hansen@ci.columbia-heights.mn.us
mailto:kevin.hoffman@respec.com
mailto:KReich@mwmo.org
mailto:lwickham@ci.oak-grove.mn.us
mailto:deputyclerk@ci.columbus.mn.us
mailto:MStatz@centervillemn.com
mailto:MStatz@centervillemn.com
mailto:MGrochala@linolakes.us
mailto:natalie@nowthenmn.net
mailto:ntomczik@ricecreek.org
mailto:pam.olson@linwoodtownship.org
mailto:Patrick.Baldwin@respec.com
mailto:rnelsen@hilltop.govoffice.com
mailto:thimmer@coonrapidsmn.gov
mailto:dbuchholtz@slpmn.org

